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Ariana Costa

From: Scott Adams <sea00730@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 2:45 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Oppose bill HB 5443
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                                                                                 February 22, 2025 

  

Hi, 

  

               I’m writing this to you today to inform you that I oppose bill HB 5443. 

  

              I don’t know why anyone would want to do this. What if someone gets put one this list accidently or maliciously. 
It could take years to resolve the problem. 

  

          

Thank You,  

Scott Adams 

West Warwick, RI 


